Diddlebury Flood Action Group (FAG)

In view of the flooding problems of Friday, October 20, which saw roads impassable and many properties the subject of various levels of water ingression, the Flood Action Group covering the parish of Diddlebury, is seeking information to try and lessen the impact of any future storms.
It would be of great assistance if you could answer the following questions and return to the local contact for Diddlebury Flood Action Group, Clive Martyn, at happy4clive@gmail.com
He will collate the information for the next FAG meeting and hopefully it will form the basis of discussions with the relevant authorities to look at a future plan.

1. If you were affected by flooding, where did the water originate?
A. Directly from a rising watercourse close to your property.
B. Run off from roads/land.
C. Another source.

2. Did the flooding affect your …..?
A. Your garden
B. Inside your property
C. Both
D. Other buildings

3. Have you been flooded before? 
If so, have you installed flood defences and of what type. 
Were they effective.?

4. Have you sought professional help on flood resilience measures? If not the Flood Action Group may be able to help. Please ask.

5. If you have any photographs of the flooding, can you email them to: happy4clive@gmail.com
This will help the Flood Action Group to build up a more comprehensive overview of flooding locally and assist in endeavouring to seek help for flood prevention.


Thank You

Clive Martyn
Happy4Clive@Gmail.com
